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Service Change Notice 22-58
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD
1210 PM EDT Thu Jun 23 2022

To: Subscribers:
-NOAA Weather Wire Service
-Emergency Managers Weather Information Network
-NOAAPort
Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees

From: Greg Schoor, Acting Chief
Severe, Fire, Public and Winter Weather Services Branch

Subject: Implementation of the Rangeland Fire Danger Forecast Issued by
WFO Austin-San Antonio, TX: Effective June 28, 2022

Effective Tuesday, June 28, 2022, the Austin-San Antonio TX, Weather
Forecast Office (WFO EWX) will issue the Rangeland Fire Danger forecast
product (RFDEWX) .

The Rangeland Fire Danger Statement product (RFDEWX) will provide
advisory information on rangeland fire potential or conditions and will
be issued on a non-routine basis.

Product Name AWIPS ID WMO Header

Rangeland Fire Danger Forecast RFDEWX FNUS64 KEWX
For questions regarding this notice, please contact:

Paul Yura

Warning Coordination Meteorologist

National Weather Service

Austin-San Antonio, TX Weather Forecast Office
paul..yura@noaa.gov

National Service Change Notices are online at:

https://www.weather.gov/notification/
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